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HIGHLIGHT ACTIVITIES 

1) On the First day, a courtesy call to Ms. Olive Gregorio, Municipal Environment & Natural 

Resources Officer was made. A short meeting was conducted together with the Refugia 

Management Team. We informed her the purpose of the trip and the schedule of the 

upcoming fisheries refugia stakeholders consultation workshop. During the meeting the group 

requested Ms. Gregorio if she can provide contact numbers for the target participants of the 

workshop.  

2) After the meeting, we visited the Bakasyunan resort and hotel. We conducted ocular 

inspection on the meeting rooms and accommodation for the upcoming stakeholder’s 

workshop, a Request for Quotation (RFQ) form was given to the sales manager of the said 

resort to quote the price for their meeting package. We also visit DFARM Resort and Palmera 

Hotel to canvass the prices of their meeting package, RFQ form was also distributed to the 

hotels mentioned.  

3) After visiting the possible workshop venue, a short meeting was convened with the 

enumerators assigned in the area to checked the data collected for the month of May , the 

Team also had a short meeting with Mr. Neil Encinares, Provincial Fisheries Officer of 

Zambales to inform and invite him to the upcoming workshop, a formal invitation will be sent 

to the Regional Director of BFAR3 for the said consultation. 


